	

	

	
	

	
	

	

	
	

	
	

	

	
	

	

	New Physiotherapy self-management website 

A new website has been launched to assist patients and staff with their recovery.

The Physiotherapy self-management site aims to support patients recovering at home following a period of illness, including COVID-19.

While the information and advice contained in the site is ideal for those who have been discharged from hospital, it is also suitable for those who have not required hospital admission.
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Developed by a group of physiotherapists and occupational therapists from across NHSGGC, the site contains a wealth of information, including advice on physical activity, managing fatigue and breathlessness. Information and guidance is also available on recovering from COVID-19 and life after intensive care.

Please pass on details of this new resource to patients.

	
	

	

	
	



	

	

	
	

	

	
	

	

	
	

	
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer. 
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet 
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